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Winterizing your Water 

Per the request of the owner of the Stoneman Lake water company 

(Ed Elliot), please, when you are closing up your cabin for the winter, 

turn your water OFF at the ROAD.  This is important since, in the 

past, not doing so caused many water lines to break.  We are 

fortunate to have such an amazing, healthy water source and a 

company that takes good care of it at a minimal cost to residents!  

Don’t hesitate to ask if you need help doing this!  

 

Fill your propane…. 

Please have your propane filled prior to winter.  The heavy trucks and 

the melting snow in the spring not only cause large grooves in the 

roads, but also have been the cause of many a water line breakage.  

Your cooperation is appreciated by all!  

 

 

 

Firewise hours/receipts…. 

If you haven’t already done so, please send your work hours and receipts/

expenses to Wayne Broky, our Firewise Community Coordinator, by 

November 10th. You can download a form from the 

ponderosaparadise.webs.com website or submit your own.  Please email 

Wayne with your information and questions:  drwsbroky@gmail.com 

 

 

Stoneman POA “Bling” basket …. 

If you didn’t make it to the Labor Day potluck, please don’t forget to get your 

Stoneman Lake POA “bling” basket along with the Welcome letter. We still   

have some left! 

 

 

 

 

 

Stoneman Lake Property Owners 

 

ponderosaparadise.webs.com 

 

ponderosaparadise@yahoo.com 

 

Please reply to this email if you wish to unsubscribe. 


